Dear [Name],

As a member of a major employer in Delaware County, I am writing to inform you of our support of Governor Shapiro’s funding plan for SEPTA. Ensuring sustainable funding for SEPTA is essential for maintaining regional workforce reliability, attracting and retaining talent, and enhancing workforce well-being.

The Governor’s funding for SEPTA is vital for ensuring that our employees have reliable and affordable transportation options to get to and from work. Did you know that nearly 800,000 commuters ride SEPTA each day? A well-funded public transit system reduces commute times and leads to a more reliable and productive workforce, which is crucial for our business operations and those of so many other regional companies.

If we do not appropriately fund SEPTA, the resulting reductions in its service will widen existing economic disparities in our region. Ensuring that all employees have access to reliable and affordable transit options is key to fostering a diverse and equitable workforce, which in turn best positions our region to compete and innovate on a global scale.

Unfortunately, SEPTA recently announced the drastic cuts they will need to make if additional funding is not secured. In addition to across-the-board fare increases of 21.5%, SEPTA will be forced to eliminate 32 bus routes, while shortening or reducing service to an additional 75. This summer, SEPTA will need to cut service to 13 regional rail lines, and if funding isn’t received soon enough, some of these lines, including the Paoli/Thorndale, Wilmington/Newark, Trenton, Chestnut Hill West, and Cynwyd lines, will be eliminated entirely.

As the Philadelphia region continues to recover from the pandemic while now grappling with an increasingly uncertain economic future, cutting SEPTA service will only set us back further. As the Philadelphia region continues to recover from the pandemic while now grappling with an increasingly uncertain economic future, cutting SEPTA service will not only harm this region, but our entire commonwealth. SEPTA has never been cleaner, safer or more responsible with its budget. We cannot afford to let SEPTA die. 

For these reasons, I urge you to support the Governor’s funding solution for SEPTA. I look forward to working with you to ensure that SEPTA continues to serve as a vital resource for our business and our region.

Sincerely, [Your Name]
